
 It is starting to feel like fall in
Florida with dry air and cooler
temps. Everyone is ready to
spend as much time outdoors
as they can and with the
change of seasons brings a
bright fresh new look around
Worthington to kick off the
2024 / 2025 season.  

Last week the pine straw was
installed around the golf
course and the common 
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grounds.  Its reddish-brown color really frames the landscape
and provides great definition as you look down the fairways from
the tees. Mulch will also be installed around the club house and
parking lot next week. The cabana and pool area has had some
landscape improvements, the trees along the cart barn wall were
replace as several had died from disease. The soil was removed
and replaced to limit the transfer of the soil disease Ganoderma 



 to the new trees. All the potted plants were refreshed to bring
some additional color to the area, we also replaced additional
landscaping around the pool deck to keep the area looking its
best. The landscape and hard-scape lighting is being repaired,
replaced or receiving some additions to update the area and
increase the night time enjoyment of members and guests. 

they will still look  great as they fill in just in time for the holiday
season. Happy Halloween from everyone at golf course
maintenance. 
 

 The flowers around the
common grounds, club
house, and golf course
were completed this
week. There was a
slight delay in the
delivery of the material
this year due to
hurricane Milton, but 


